
QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE 
 

Beacon Lighting 
  

Would you like to light the Beacon for the Queen’s 
Jubilee? 

  

We are celebrating the Queen’s 70th Anniversary as our 
Monarch on 2nd June. People from all parts of our community 
will be coming together to light a beacon at the Coed y Mwstwr 
Golf Course.  

This is one of the beacon lightings 
happening across the country at the 
same time on the same day. 
 
If you live in Coychurch or Waterton or 
attend the Coychurch Primary School 
and you would like a chance to light the 
beacon let us have your name before 
9am on Monday May 23rd.  
 
To enter you can - telephone or text 
“BEACON” followed by your name to 
07549019798 
Or email your name and parent’s contact 
details to  
clerk@coychurchlower-cc.gov.uk    
Or write to The Clerk at the Council 
Office, Williams Memorial Hall, 
Coychurch, CF35 5HB or put a note 
through the letterbox. 

 
The successful name, drawn out of the hat on 23rd, will have 
the honour of lighting the Beacon at the Coed-y-Mwstwr Golf 
Club on Thursday 2nd June 2022 at 9.15pm. 
 A Parent/Guardian will be required to accompany the successful child.   

All are welcome to this event. 


